
 
 

Twenty second Sunday in ordinary time C 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

As we reflect on the readings of this Sunday, the Church calls our attention to a 

fundamental Christian virtue, humility. It is an attribute and quality of God that all His 

children must strive to possess and live. Therefore, she encourages us to reflect deeply 

on this great virtue. Also, I invite you to look deeply into your hearts and seek what is 

necessary to be humble as He invites us to be. 

 

Summer is coming to an end, and with it, schools begin a new school year. This means 

taking your children to start a new stage in their lives; some are just beginning their 

academic formation, while for others it will be their last year. But whether it is the child 

in K3 or the teenager finishing high school, we must stay united in prayer for their 

protection and safety. 

 

I also want to share with you the joy of being installed as the pastor of this beautiful 

community; I hope, with God's help, to always bring you closer to His presence during 

these next six years. 

 

On the 19th and 20th of September, we will have the opportunity to live the experience 

of the Life in the Spirit seminar. I hope you can participate and have this encounter with 

the Lord who loves us and wants us to allow ourselves to be loved by Him. 

 

Remember, 

 

“God loves you, God loves me, God loves us”  

 

Rev. Sergio Rodriguez  
Pastor 

 




